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FROM:  Stratford Police Department 
 
RE:  2014 DUI Enforcement Program 
 
DATE: March 12, 2014 
 
 

 The Stratford Police Department is participating in the 2014 Comprehensive 

DUI Enforcement program.  This program enables us to conduct roadside 

sobriety checkpoints as well as increase the number patrol units dedicated 

specifically to reduction of impaired driving, and to reduce the number of injuries 

and fatalities that they can cause.  We continually try to educate the community 

on the dangers of impaired driving which is the primary objective of increased 

patrol presence and sobriety checkpoints.  We will be conducting roadside 

sobriety checkpoints and increased patrols for impaired driving enforcement 

throughout this weekend and will continue through the spring.   A sobriety 

checkpoint is scheduled for Saturday March 15, 2014.   

  So, have a safe St. Patrick’s Day weekend and remember, 

 PLEASE DO NOT DRINK AND DRIVE.   

 

 Lieutenant Curtis Eller 
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